Maryanne Mullany

the proposed regulations do not fully protect communities from the impact fracking has — they still
allow for the exportation of fracking wastewater from the Basin to fracking elsewhere AND the
importation of wastewater for treatment into the Bain.

The regulations need to go further and ban all fracking and fracking related activities.



